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October 30, 2019 

 

Via Email 
 
Mayor Robert Vagramov 
100 Newport Drive 
Port Moody, BC V3H 5C3 
rvagramov@portmoody.ca  

Dear Mayor Vagramov: 

George Massey Tunnel Replacement 

Please be advised that at the October 28, 2019 Regular Meeting, Delta Council endorsed 
the following resolution: 

“THAT Delta Council go on record as being in opposition to moving ahead with any 
further public consultation on the province’s report “George Massey Tunnel 
Replacement,” until such time as the provincial government has provided a detailed 
analysis on the traffic volumes that are forecast for the next 100 years or the life of the 
infrastructure. 

AND FURTHER THAT before any regional public consultation takes place, the total cost 
comparison of construction and ongoing maintenance costs and analysis be provided 
and made public. 

AND FURTHER THAT a letter be written to the Honourable John Horgan, Premier, and 
the Honourable Claire Trevena, Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure, outlining 
our concerns, and that a letter be written to all the Metro Vancouver Directors stating 
Delta’s opposition to moving forward with regional public consultation until this vital 
analysis has been completed. 

AND FURTHER THAT our letters to the Metro Vancouver Directors be delivered prior 
to this Friday’s Metro Vancouver Board meeting.” 

Accordingly, this letter is provided for your consideration. 

Yours truly, 

 

Robyn Anderson 
City Clerk 

RA/dp 

cc:  Delta Council 
Sean McGill, City Manager 

 Steven Lan, Director of Engineering
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